			       MERCER BOROUGH SPECIAL MEETING 

                                                            June 18th 2015




Attendance:  John Zohoranacky, Jerry Johnson, Curtis Townsend, Beth Hilmar, Jac Carter
Joe Kurtanich, Debbie Sarvis

	John Zohoranacky led the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Amanda Landon, Stillwaggon and McGill presented the 2014 Financial Statements and Audit opinions.  Mrs. Landon informed council that it was a clean audit with no findings or recommendations. 

          Council reviewed details of a 2015 Paving Project that includes Vogan Drive and a portion of E. Butler St. including financial responsibilities from the Sewer Fund and a payment from the General Fund if bids come in over budget.  Jac Carter moved to advertise for bid the Paving Project with Beth Hillmar seconding.  Vote carried unanimously.  

        Council discussed the sewer back up issue on S. Shenango Street.  The Engineer reported that a blockage was cleared in the main line but it may be only temporary due to the condition of the line.  They asked Joe Kurtanich to get the construction plans ready as soon as possible for replacement of the S. Shenango line from E. Butler St down. Beth Hillmar moved to expedite as soon as possible to put this line out to bid and to install a sewer line on top of the ground temporarily after obtaining right of way agreements to ensure proper flow.  Jerry Johnson seconded the motion and vote carried unanimously. 

Submitted by,


Debbie Sarvis
Administrator 




      
